













6th January 2015

## Hanley St. Luke's CofE Aided Primary School

Dear Mums, Dads & Carers

\_\_\_\_

Here are the final arrangements for the choir concert at the LG Arena, Birmingham on Thursday 15th January 2015. The coach taking the children to Birmingham will leave school at 12.30 pm, thus allowing the children to have their dinner before leaving school. If your child normally has sandwiches for lunch we would recommend that they have a hot school dinner on that day as it will be a very long, exhausting day. Please would you complete the pro-forma below so the correct number of dinners can be ordered.

Your child will need a packed tea to eat after the rehearsal in Birmingham. Please could this be put in disposable wrapping and a carrier bag so it can be thrown away afterwards. Also could you ensure that the drink is a still one, not fizzy and in a plastic bottle or carton.

The children will be travelling to Birmingham in school uniform for the rehearsal and then changing into T-shirts for the evening concert. If your child has not bought the official Young Voices T-shirt please can you ensure that they bring a plain white T-shirt with them to wear at the concert.

The children need to bring a small bag with them to keep their tea and uniform in. This will be kept by the children at all times, even during the concert (under their seat).

If you are travelling to the evening concert, your coach leaves school at 4.45pm. Both coaches will return to school after the concert. Please indicate on the slip below how many places you would like on the coach, and how you would like to make payment.

If you are not able to attend the concert please would you be at school at 11.15 pm to collect your child. If we are going to be delayed, e.g. due to problems on the motorway we will contact one of the parents who will keep you informed.

We are sure that this concert is going to be a fantastic experience for your child and one that they will be talking about for a long time to come.

Please return the slip below by Friday 9th January at the latest.

Yours sincerely

Mr M A Barlow Headteacher

A. Brui













## Hanley St. Luke's CofE Aided Primary School Young Voices

15th January. The cost will be £2.10 per child.	to have a not school dinner on Thursday
I / we would like places on the coach at £10 I enclose $\pm$ for the coach / I will pay for the	
Emergency Contact No & Name	
Signed	(Parent/Carer)